


Identical letter sent to: 
 
The Honorable Patrick Leahy 
Chairman, Committee on Appropriations 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC  20510 
cc:  Senator Richard Shelby 
 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 
Chair, Committee on Appropriations 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515 
cc:  Representative Kay Granger 
 


